
From: aefstathiou0102 <aefstathiou0102@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, 1 June 2020 4:35 PM
To: Michael Regan <Michael.Regan@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Proposed apartments old Belrose library site

Dear Mayor Reagan,
Firstly thank you for assisting with the 100m of concrete path adjacent to the Tennis court and behind 
the Glenrose shops this will assist with safety for families. 
You may not remember me, but I was a proponent for the Glenrose shopping centre development. If you 
don't remember, I am pro development however, I am also pro safety. About 5 years ago someone lost 
their life on the pedestrian crossing in Lockwood ave where this new development of apartments is set to 
be built. Since then the traffic and near misses has increased, due to the exit /entry for the community 
centre,garage, shopping centre and entry from blackbutts all converging within the end of Glen st where 
it meets Lockwood avenue. It is a safety hazard now, let alone with another 50 to 100 cars all converging 
in the 1/4 kilometre zone. Please send a planner from the council to have a look , or I can show them as I 
just completed my contract with Liverpool Council as a senior corporate planner, and I am free at the 
moment. I am sorry to bother you but I missed the deadline for input due to family issues. The lighting at 
night on the pedestrian crossing is abysmal. If it were anywhere else the 52 apartments would not be a 
problem, but with an entry exit from either end this could lead to many accidents. I wish I could give 
you a solution, maybe an aged care facility whereby the car issue doesn't come into play.
Kind regards Anna 

Sent from Samsung tablet.

Sent: 10/06/2020 5:18:14 PM
Subject: FW: Proposed apartments old Belrose library site


